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VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 Tupelo High School FEMA Shelter Announcement 
 

      Mr. Charles Laney 
 
     

 Mr. Charles Laney will make a special announcement concerning the THS 
FEMA Shelter.  TPSD has been informed by MEMA/FEMA that we can begin 
the construction process with Murphy and Sons. 

 
 The next steps in the process will be to have a meeting with the contractor 

on 11-3-2017 to discuss mobilization of the site and when construction work 
will begin.  

 
 A date for the ground breaking ceremony will be scheduled at a later date. 
 
 (TPSD Goal #2) 
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